
IMPORTANT BOOK CLUB INFORMATION 

Issue 4, 2019 

In each issue, there will be books that do not support our College ethos and values.  As parents, we 

encourage you to read the blurb for each book carefully before choosing to purchase. You may now 

choose from the entire issue, but books deemed unsuitable will not be read in the classroom. 

 

Please note that cash payments will no longer be accepted. This is due to the work involved in processing 
these orders. 

Please use LOOP (Linked Online Ordering and Payment) through the website 
www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP or you can download the Book Club’s LOOP for Parents App 
 

The online ordering for this issue will close at 9am on Friday, 14 June (all year levels). 

 

Pre-Prep Families - When using LOOP and entering your child’s class, please write Pre-Prep and do not 

include the letter of your teacher’s name, for example Pre-Prep S. Thank you for your assistance. 

Years 7 to 12 - When using LOOP and entering your child’s class, please write Secondary - Library. 

 

Scholastic Red Book Bags – If you have received a red book bag from ordering through 

Scholastic and are ordering again, please return it to the office with the student’s name 

clearly marked so that we can use it for distributing the next order. 

 

 
 
 

All Book Club orders earn twenty percent in scholastic rewards for our College  

to obtain FREE books and additional learning resources. 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP

